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Otter Tail Power Company Interim bill message – Docket No. EL18-___ 

On April 20, 2018, Otter Tail Power Company submitted an application to increase South Dakota rates.  
Under South Dakota law 49-34A-17, we have increased rates on an interim basis.  The net impact of the 
increase is 7.17%.  This increase is subject to refund with interest and will be included on your bill until 
the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission approves final rates.  For more information, visit 
otpco.com/SDRateReview or call 800-257-4044. 


